Dear Amanda
 
I am sure like me you experienced the disruption yesterday caused by the surface water flooding in Lower Brailes.  I for one could not get to work.
 
In Monday’s Neighbour Plan meeting Ken Taylor (our flood watchman) declared he had written to the EA with a formal request to change the EA flood maps.  I assume Ken works under instruction from the PC.  Please therefore could I ask why Ken has put a formal request into the EA to change the flood maps?  And what evidence he has presented to the PC that supports this decision?   I think given the events of yesterday the village needs to understand why this request has been made.  Certainly the loss of a day’s work was inconvenient to me, which I appreciate is minor compared to being flooded.
 
I apologise if I am out of touch and this has already been discussed by the PC.  I have been working in remote parts of Africa for the past few weeks.  If this has been discussed please can you point me in the direction of the minutes and I will follow up so as not in inconvenience you or the PC team.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Mark

